
ANNOUNCEMENT

The Result of the Selection Process for the Renovation Project

of the Royal Thai Official Residence

The Royal Thai Embassy wishes to announce that the selection process for

the renovation project of the Royal Thai Official Residence has been completed.

In this regard, the Royal Thai Embassy would like to announce the result

of the process whereby CPM Projects company has been seiected for the renovation

project ofthe Royal Thai Official Residence.
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